
 
 
 
Dr Sarah Cumbers 
Technology Appraisal Project Manager 
National Institute for Clinical Excellence 
MidCity Place 
71 High Holborn 
London 
WC1V 6NA       17 August 2004 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sarah, 
 
Health Technology Appraisal – Tooth Decay: HealOzone 
Submission from the Faculty of General Dental Practitioners (UK) 
 
It was a pleasure to meet you during the consultee information meeting on 22 June 
2004.  Thank you for the amended protocol dated 1 July 2004. 
 
During the meeting you invited submissions from the organisations who had 
representatives present, together with the names of suggested subject experts, and 
asked that this information reached you by 20 August 2004. 
 
We have little to add to the comments made during the consultee information meeting 
and feel that the revised protocol is well structured and asks the right questions.  Since 
the meeting, the Cochrane Oral Health Group has published its findings on the 
effectiveness of Ozone as a treatment to limit or reverse dental caries.  We are sure 
that your reviewers will take this report into consideration. 
 
As far as subject experts are concerned, we recommend the following: 
 
Professor Nigel B. Pitts, 
Dental Health Services Research Unit 
University of Dundee 
Mackenzie Building 
Kirsty Semple Way 
Dundee 
DD2 4BF 
 
Professor Edwina Kidd 
GKT Dental Institute 
Guy’s Tower 
King’s College London – Guy’s Hospital 
London 
SE1 9RT 
 
 



Dr. Paul Ashley 
Department of Children’s Dentistry 
Eastman Dental Institute and Hospital 
University College London 
256, Gray’s Inn Road 
London 
WC1X 8LD 
 
We wish you well with the project and would be happy to help in any way, if 
requested. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Trevor Johnson  BDS, MFGDP(UK), MFDS RCS (Eng) 
Tel: 01845 595301,  e-mail; Johnson3@lineone.net 
 
 
 
Kenneth A. Eaton  BDS, MSc, PhD, MGDS RCS (Eng), MFPH, ILT(M) 
Tel: 01233 813585,    e-mail:keaton@rcseng.ac.uk 
 
 




